SwMsARC meeting minteds Thursday, Jaunuary 12th, 2017 McComb, Mississippi.

The meeting was called to order by Club President, N5ZNT at 1900. There is a separate sign-in sheet for 11 present.

The treasureres report was read by Donnie, KD5RGT, with a comment. There were 19 present for the dinner December 8th in Brookhaven, which might make some adjustments. Terry KG5BA was thanked for making araingments and the decorations. AD7KJ then read the meeting minuets from November 10th in Brookhaven. One correction was to add Joe KG5KZU to the thank-you listing of the Diabetes Walk, on Saturday October 29th. WB5ASP moved to accept reports as read and corrected, N4RUD seconded. None apposed.

WB5ASP suggested we be attentative to activities this year since 2017 is Mississippi's 200th birthday. Area towns and communities may have special events planned, which will be a great oppurtunity for a Special Event Station. N4RUD was asked to check with Pike County Chamber on activities and WB5ASP was asked to do same for the Lincoln County or Brookhaven Chamber.

In old business, our draft schedule needed the Dairy Festival added for June 3rd in Tylertown.

Nancy KC4YNL, had a sample club logo vest with materials and screen-print or embroydrie options for Vests or T-Shirts. Minimum print for shirts will be 10 shirts. The tower had a wider base than older vests. The wide tower was preffered over the older, straight tower.

Upcoming hamfests and other events"

Hammond Hamfest Jan 21st, on Southeastern University campus. Free admission Capitol City Hamfest in Jackson, Mississippi friday Jan 27th and Sat 28th at TradeMart.

\$10 per person admission fee. The club has one table for a group restarea. Taxes need to be paid any equipment that is sold. Table is "M-11." There is a foroum at 1PM about a digital point to point packet-type system for emergency operations, equipment needed, software, basic settings . . etc. There will be a door prize drawing for registered and those present for the foroum.

With no other old business Nancy, KC4YNL moved that all present officers be re-elected by acclimation. Seconded by Bob K5DWI. Then with no discussion or any apposments N5ZNT asked for a motion to close the January regular meeting, after stating he would ask if Terry KG5BA would continue appointment, as Vice-President.

Relected officers for 2017 fiscal year:

President - Jeffery N5ZNT
Treasurer - Donnie KD5RGT
Sectratary - Cullen AD7KJ
Member At-Large - Bob N4RUD

WB5ASP moved to close meeting N4RUD seconded, none apposed at 1952 for a short program by Ken W9XM.

Respectfully submitted by Cullen Watts, AD7KJ.